
 
Spring Meeting at Maxstoke Park Golf Club 11th May 2017 
 
The start of the season’s events was the Spring Shotgun Pairs compe77on at Maxstoke GC. 
 
The weather was just about perfect for enjoyable golf and the Maxstoke course always 
presents challenges with ditches, lakes, and magnificent trees ready to catch out any way-
woood shots. 
 
The staff of Maxstoke were busy with lunch and evening meals and made sure everyone 
finished their day with excellent food and service. Well done! 
 
Results:- 
 
In 3rd place – our Captain Mike with his partner, David Halter 
 
In 2nd place from the home club – Tony Featherstone (WGC Council) and Dr Rehmany, 
Maxstoke GC 
 
And the winners on a count back – Mar7n Bayley & John Daly, Leamington GC 
 
Historian and very fine SuYon Coldfield golfer, Bob Fletcher, very nearly holed out on the 
16th green to take the NTP prize. Pictured below with our Captain and a relieved WGC 
Secretary, David Williamson who rightly sang the praises of Maxstoke Club and Staff for 
enabling such a superb day of golf, on and off the course. 
 
John Butler 


